
  

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

__________________________________________________________________________________ 
 

Monday 4th April 
 

Year 6 Easter SATs Homework 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
As you will be well aware, SATs are rapidly approaching in Year 6 (W/C 9th May). When we arrive back 
to school after Easter there are just 2 weeks until the tests- with May Day in the middle of that too! 
All of the children have been working incredibly hard all year and have made amazing progress as a 
result. To try and keep this momentum going, I have provided the children with some SATs revision to 
do over the Easter holidays.  
 
The revision materials include: maths, reading and SPAG (spelling, punctuation and grammar) papers 
for the children to do, called ’10 in 10’. These are designed to be done for 10 minutes each, over 10 
days of the holiday. Therefore, your child should aim to revise for just half an hour each day to keep 
their learning fresh and revisit the skills they will need for both the SATs and for secondary school. I 
have also provided the answer sheets for each, so that you can go through the work with the children 
and support them, if they need it. I have uploaded all of these onto the school website for you to 
access. It is under the ‘Classes- Year 6 - Easter homework’ tab. 
 
If your child gets stuck at any point, encourage them to use the revision guides that have also been 
sent home. Where possible, help your child whenever you feel is necessary- a good website that 
helps to explain some of the more technical terms is https://www.theschoolrun.com. This website 
also has games and activities for children to have a go at if you wish. 
 
It is important for all the children to keep their learning at the forefront of their minds to give them 
the chance to showcase their best selves in SATs, however, it is also important that they have a 
chance to relax, play and have fun! And let’s not forget- eat lots of Easter eggs! I appreciate that you 
may have family plans and holidays scheduled in over the break and I definitely do not expect your 
child to be completing any revision on those days. However, wherever you can fit any revision in I do 
believe will be beneficial for your child. I hope you have a fantastic Easter and, as always, if you have 
any questions, please don’t hesitate to contact me via the class email year6@woodstone.leics.sch.uk  
 
Kind regards, 
 
Miss Beckie Daley 
Year 6 Teacher 
 

Woodstone Community Primary School 
Heather Lane, Ravenstone, Leicestershire, LE67 2AH 

Tel: 01530 519473    email: wpsoffice1@woodstone.leics.sch.uk 
Headteacher: Mr P Mullins 

Deputy Headteacher: Miss G Clement 
 

Growing together, Learning forever 
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